Nuclear Regulatory Commission

May 3,2013

Re: Freedom of Information Act Request /

This is a re‘quest under the Freedom of Information Act.

I request a copy of NRC inspection reports from the San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station
from 1980, 1981, 1982, 1983 1984, 1985, 2009, 2010, 2011, 2012 and 2013 up to and including
the present date.

Please also include the NRC pay grades for the inspector positions listed on the reports.

In order to help to determine my status to assess fees, you should know that I am a representative
of the news media affiliated with the ABC affiliate in San Diego, California, and this request is
made as part of news gathering and not for a commercial use.

[ request a waiver of all fees for this request. Disclosure of the requested information to me is in
the public interest because it is likely to contribute significantly to public understanding of the
operations or activities of the government and is not primarily in my commercial interest.

Sincerely,

Mitch Blacher

4600 Air Way

San Diego, CA, 92102
(b)(6)






